2004 Area 4 Workshop  
Members from the Rockhampton Club travelled to Gladstone on the weekend of 08-09 May to take part in the Area 4 Workshop for 2004. A weekend of friendship and fellowship was enjoyed, while renewing friendships with Zontians from other Area 4 clubs was a highlight of the weekend. 

The workshop was attended by District Governor Robyn Gaspari, who updated members on District 24 matters and Area Director Anne Swindells, who was performing her last duty as Area Director, and members from Bundaberg, Maryborough, Harvey Bay, Rockhampton clubs as well as from the home club of Gladstone. A change from the usual Area Workshop format meant that those who attended listened to presentations on topics of Financial Planning, Tips for your Journey through Life and a Profile of the Gladstone Area.  A very relaxed Workshop Dinner was enjoyed by all on Saturday night. Members relaxed on Sunday morning over a number of activities and during one session, Presidents delivered their Annual Reports. After a light lunch, the workshop concluded. Our thanks to the Gladstone Club for hosting the weekend.
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